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To: Sandy City Council 
 
From: Tom Ward, Public Utilities Director 
 
Date: November 25, 2020 
 
Re: Reappointment of Public Utilities Advisory Board Members 
 

 
On December 31, 2020, two members of the Public Utilities Board terms will end. Those 
currently up for Council reappointment are Larry Bowler and Florence Reynolds.  
 
The Public Utilities department respectfully recommends these two board members to be 
reappointed. The unique professional experience in the water and public utilities area that 
Florence and Larry bring to the board provides the City with balanced breadth of high 
level expertise that has proved invaluable as we manage the various challenges and 
issues presented in efficient management of our drinking water, storm water and street 
light utilities.  
 
Florence is a long time Sandy resident and retired after a long and esteemed career as a 
recognized technical expert and manager in drinking water treatment, distribution system 
water quality monitoring, storm water quality, source watershed protection, well water 
treatment, and various other areas.   
 
Larry is also a long time Sandy resident and retired.  He brings a wealth of experience in 
management roles at Salt Lake County public works and at Sandy Public Utilities.  He 
has an intimate knowledge of Sandy’s challenges and successes during a time when the 
city successfully addressed growing pain issues including an insufficient drinking water 
supply, systemic flooding, and development of a new street light program.   
 
These two individuals are extremely valuable to the board and the Public Utilities 
department.  We have spoken to each and both have expressed interest in continuing to 
serve on the Public Utilities Advisory Board. We strongly recommend reappointment of 
Larry Bowler and Florence Reynolds to the Public Utilities Advisory Board. 
 
Both individual’s terms end December 31, 2020 and with Council support and action, 
would be extended to December 31, 2022. 
 
Thank you. 

 

 

 


